
   
 

POST 16 POST 19 TRANSITION IN SEPTEMBER 2020 

PLANNING FOR THE NEXT STAGE OF EDUCATION, TRAINING 
AND EMPLOYMENT   

Information meetings for parents/carers/young people with 
Education, Health and Care Plans who are in Years 11, 13 and 14 

We are writing to invite you to join us for an information and discussion meeting to 
help you plan for your next stage of education/training/employment for September 
2020.  
 
We have planned 4 meetings to provide a good range of opportunity to engage, as 
indicated below:  
 
Meeting 1 – daytime 

Monday 14th October 2019 – for Post-19 learners (current Years 13 and 14) 

This will be held at the Church of the Good Shepherd Centre, Queen Mary’s 
Avenue, Carshalton Beeches, Surrey, SM5 4NP at 12.30-2.00pm 

Meeting 2 – evening 

Tuesday 15th October 2019 – for Post-19 learners (current Years 13 and 14) 

This will be held at Tweeddale Children’s Centre, Tweeddale Road, Carshalton, 
SM5 1SW at 6.00pm – 7.30pm  

Meeting 3 – evening 

Wednesday 16th October 2019 – for Post-16 learners (current Year 11)  

This will be held at Tweeddale Children’s Centre, Tweeddale Road, Carshalton, 
SM5 1SW at 6.00pm – 7.30pm 

Meeting 4 – daytime 

Friday 18th October 2019 – for Post-16 learners (current Year 11) 

This will be held at the Sutton Central Library, St Nicholas Way, Sutton, SM1 
1EA at 10.30 am – 12 noon. 

WHAT WILL HAPPEN AT THE MEETINGS? 

There will be a short presentation about the post-16/19 transition process for 
securing a place in education, training or employment. The presentation will outline 
what you need to do to plan for identifying appropriate 
education/training/employment pathways that build on education experiences so far.  

 



   
 

This is important to ensure progress in achieving desired outcomes and aspirations. 
The presentation will be followed by an opportunity for you to ask any questions you 
have about the process. 

Education/training providers have also been invited to attend to explain what they 
can provide and to answer questions.  

We have invited all parents/carers of young people (and young people themselves 
who are 16 years of age and over) currently in Years 11, 13 and 14 who have an 
EHC plan maintained by the London Borough of Sutton. This is because the process 
centres on the EHC plan review meeting which will involve all who have an EHC 
plan. 

If you would like to book a place for one of these meetings then please let us know 
which meeting you would like to attend by emailing (sen.team@cognus.org.uk) or 
calling us on 0208 323 0454, by no later than Thursday 10th October 2019. 
Please try to attend a briefing for your transition age either post 16 or post 19.   
 

Many thanks, 
 
Cognus Special Educational Needs and Disability Services,  
24 Denmark Road, 
Carshalton,  
SM5 2JG 
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